P. 0. Box 530

- Park Falls, Wisconsin 54552
(715) 762-5557

FAX (715) 762-0054

Scoft McCallum, Governor
Brenda J. Blanchard, Secretary

\v,::sconsin

Department of Commerce

February 26, 2001

Ms. Liz Lundmark
Murphy Oil USA
PO Box 2066
Superior, W1 54880

Subject: 7 Close-out of Case #54880-0456-07-V / BRRTS# 04-16-223956
Murphy Oil, Tank 48, Spill

Dear Ms. Lundmark:

On February 13, 2001 the above site was reviewed for closure by the Site Review staff of the PECFA
Bureau. Because the site met the criteria for transfer to the Department of Commerce, all issues relating
to this site are administered by the staff within the Department of Commerce’s PECFA Bureau. Using
the standards established in NR 700, the Department has determined that this site has been remediated to a
level protective of the environment and human health. The Department considers this site to meet
environmental standards, and no further action is necessary.

This is based upon the information provided to us by your consultant. If, in the future, site conditions
indicate that any contamination that might remain poses a threat, the need for further remediation would
be determined and required if necessary.

Be sure to include a copy of this letter with your PECFA claim package, if your site is eligible for
reimbursement. Please be sure to keep all documentation related to the investigation and remediation of
your site in case you ever decide to sell this property. The department has made the decision that after 3
years the files we hold for your site will be destroyed. So you are responsible for maintaining this file and
passing it on to any future owners. '

Thank you for your efforts in the protection of the environment. If you have any additional questions,
please call me at 715-762-5557.

Sinpcerely,
\@%W At

Shanna L. Laube, P.G.
_Hydrogeologist
PECFA Program

Cc: Jeff King, Gannett Fleming



